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(Summary Report - Additional Cost of Service Information, page 17, lines 15 to 20) It
is understood that coincident with an updated fuel price forecast, Hydro will file a
new cost of service study reflecting the updated fuel prices, and a proposal for 2018
interim rates. Please confirm that this statement is correct, and provide the date in
April (April is only three days from now) when Hydro expects to file this

information.

The statement is not correct. Hydro’s application for interim rates does not require
Hydro to file a new cost of service study. Hydro has demonstrated a material
revenue deficiency for 2018, under both the Deferral Account Scenario and the
Expected supply Scenario, based on the information already filed through its 2017

General Rate Application.

Hydro plans to include its application for 2018 interim rates for Newfoundland
Power to become effective July 1, 2018 with its annual application to update its
Newfoundland Power RSP adjustments, which is required by the 10" working day of

April (April 13, 2018).



